
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

22th March 2024  
  
Dear parent,   
   
I am pleased to be able to share with you a draft list of the exams Year 11 students will be sitting this 
summer. Please note that this is the full school overview of exams, students will receive a 
personalised exam timetable listing the exams they will sit along with room and seating arrangement 
details in the near future.  All exams will be sat under the Joint Council for Qualifications 
(JCQ) Written Examination guidelines.  A copy of the exam timetable and further information 
pertaining to the JCQ can be found on our website here.    
  
At this stage we would expect all Year 11 students to be following a revision timetable and be in a 
regular routine of short and frequent revision sessions. Further information pertaining to revising at 
home can be found here.     
  
Please can I encourage you to go through the GCSE examination calendar with your child and 
support them to map out the remaining weeks revision to ensure they are as prepared as they can 
be ready for their first exam.    
  
Please note that the final contingency date is Wednesday 26th June. This is a nationally agreed date 
that all students sitting GCSE’s need to be available in the unlikely event of any national examination 
disruption.    
 

GCSE results day is Thursday 22th August.    
  
If you have any questions, please feel free to raise them by emailing enquiries@tarletonacademy.org 
and we can ensure that it is dealt with by the relevant member of our team.    
   
Yours sincerely,    
  

A Smith  
  
Mr A Smith  
Assistant Headteacher – Curriculum and Assessment  
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